
Postcards and Songs with the VOCES8 Foundation 
 

• Suitable for children in Years 3 and 4 
 

• Spring Term – 2 singing sessions in school led by 2 singing leaders. 
Sessions to include warm-up activities and songs. All resources provided 
so class teachers can use the songs and activities. 
 

• Participating classes/children write a postcard to adults who work in the 
City of London. The adults reply with a postcard for the class or for each 
child.* 
 

• Class teachers will talk with Ann Wright regarding what they would like 
the children to write about on their postcards. For example, the 
postcards could focus on the singing they are doing as part of the 
project, or something the children are learning that term. 
 

• The Foundation can provide the postcards or a postcard template – 
whichever the teacher prefers. 

 

• Participating classes will visit the VOCES8 Centre for an interactive 
workshop and concert with our singers. They will meet the participating 
adults at this event. 

 
*The adults will all be people who work at businesses in the City of London 
that support projects with schools. They will be given the school name and the 
first names of the children. The children in turn will be given the adults’ first 
names and can learn about the adults’ jobs if the teacher would like them to. 
 

Each child can write a postcard or if the participating teachers prefer, the 
postcard can be from the whole class. 
 

Cost: Free 
 

To register your interest please contact Sarah Marshall:  
sarah@voces8.foundation 
 
 

What is the VOCES8 Foundation? 
 

The VOCES8 Foundation is a Music Education Charity that works with schools 
and communities. The Foundation is based in London and has worked in 
partnership with Tower Hamlets and Hackney for over 15 years. Our a cappella 
groups perform around the world and record for record labels including Decca.  
 

You can find out more about the Foundation here: 
https://voces8.foundation/education 
 
 


